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12th May 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

As you will be well aware, the Year 6 children took their KS2 SATs tests in English and Maths this 

week. I just wanted to let you all know how proud I was of their mature and sensible approach to these 

challenging assessments. Throughout the week, they have all worked incredibly hard, demonstrating 

great resilience and maturity. Whatever the results, they can all be very proud of their efforts and 

the great progress they have made this year.  

I would also like to thank the Year 5 children for the support they have shown to their classmates this 

week. Whilst the older children were taking their tests, they researched and prepared an independent 

presentation about knights; we all enjoyed watching their confident delivery this morning and learnt 

lots of interesting new facts.  

After all their hard work, I hope they enjoy a relaxed weekend!  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr. M. Wiley 

Class Teacher 


